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Superintendent’s Report 

June 8, 2015 

 

Chair David Jones, members of the Board; it is my pleasure to call your attention to a few 

items of special interest. 

In updating the Success Pathways Timeline: 
 

 Possible school names have been submitted to Dr. Raisor and Dr. Rodosky. 

 ECE students have had an ARC meeting and placed in the appropriate placement. 

 Middle school students have been selected, parents contacted by phone, and all 
parents should have received a letter today. 

 High school students are currently being reviewed. Students should be placed and 
parents notified by June 15. 

 The school staffing process has begun. The committee has met and interviews will 
begin next week. 

 Dates and topics for the Success Pathways Institute have been identified, as well as a 
keynote speaker. 

 
Now an update on Louisville Linked — which is a systematic way to link resources and 
services to needs. 60,782 links were made through the 8th month serving 150 schools and 
27, 932 students. 
 
We are working with the Kentucky Science Center to draft an agreement with JCPS to 
operate the Challenger Center for 2015-16. The Science Center is benchmarking against 
successful Challenger models. This will greatly EXPAND the number of students who benefit 
and learn from the Center. There will be no interruption in service. Any agreement would 
come to the Board for approval. 
 
Chair Jones, this concludes my report and my recommendation for approval of the 

consent agenda later in the meeting. 

 

 


